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MCK announces $240,450 feasibility 
study for multi-purpose building 

 

For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 30, Seskéha/August 2017) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to announce that it 
has received confirmation from Canadian Heritage (Canada 
Culture Spaces Fund) and Secrétariat aux affaires autochtones 
(Québec – Aboriginal Initiatives Fund) for funding for a major 
study to be carried out within the community. 
 

The two funding sources will each contribute $120,225 to carry 
out the feasibility study for the Multi-Purpose Building that will 
house the Kanien’kehá:ka Onkwawén:na Raotitióhkwa 
Language & Cultural Center and the Turtle Island Theatre 
Company.  
 

The proposed location will be adjacent to the Kahnawake 
Survival School. 
 

The funding will cover the total cost of the study, which is 
expected to be $240,450. 

 

The community will be continually updated on the progress of 
the project. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63251 

Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Trina C. Diabo 
Technician 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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